
MARCH NEWSLETTER 

Dear Sister Churches, 

What an amazing month March was! Kim kicked off the month by 
identifying with the Lord Jesus in baptism, and she is telling everyone 
who will listen about how Jesus saved her. She has become so bold in 
her testimony that she is standing before crowds and congregations. 
The joy of the Lord is evident all over her. In all of her Bible classes, she 
is soaking up God's Word like a sponge. What a mighty God we serve! 

As a ministry, we have begun working in the community. The ladies volunteer at local 
businesses and many of these businesses are grateful and donate to the ministry. The ladies 
spend 20 hours in Bible/Addiction/Trauma studies and 20 hours working in the community. 
We stay busy here at WAR. We have also begun going to churches doing deputation work. 

If your church would like to meet us in person and allow us to give a report of the ministry, we 
would love to come! We would like to give a big THANK YOU to the First Union Association for 
letting us come to your mission rally and presenting the work. 

Organizationally, the ministry has parted ways with Tonya Goodell, and 
we have promoted Kari Robertson as Chief Executive Officer of WAR. 
Kari Robertson is a native of Arkanas County. She is a registered 
Domestic Violence Advocate. She is a full time law student at Phillips 
Community College and is expected to enroll at UALR in the fall of 2025. 
She has recently been married to a godly man, Shane Robertson. 

The changes that have been made have not been setbacks but rather, steps forward. We have 
become more proficient and will lead to an increase in the quality of care to these ladies. 

Thank you to all of the churches that have reached out and have begun to financially support 
this ministry. This ministry is a massive undertaking, thank you for bearing the load with us. 

If you or someone you love needs this ministry, contact us. One of the best things you can do 
to help this ministry is refer us to the people you love that are struggling with addiction. 

WAR: (870) 456-0696 
Park Ave. Missionary Baptist Church Office: (870) 673-6817 
W.A.R. Email: warpambc@gmail.com 
Website: www.womensaddictionrecovery.com 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 983 Stuttgart, Ar. 72160 

Godspeed, 
Dr. Heath Loftis 
Pastor & W.A.R. Director 


